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EMBAJADA DE MEXICO 000RHY
SEUL

Seoul, Korea, November 11, 1987

Korea Administrative Scriveners
Association.

1673-2 Socho-dong, Kangnam-ku,
Seoul, Korea.

Dear Sirs:

In reference to your kind letter KASA-87-17, dated
November 4, 1987, I have the honour to inform you that until
now the Embassy of Mexico accepts the translator's certification
(Form PTF-101), attached to the translated paper as a valid docu-
ment for visa purposes.

As far as we know, such practice will be maintained
in the future unless instructions on the contrary from our
Government. In any case, it must be noted that the translations
and certifications should be done by a Public Translator specifi-
cally authorized by the Korean Government.

If you have further questions on this matter, please
do not hesitate to contact us again.

Truly Yours,

Ricardo Galan.
Ambassador.
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